
Please sign up our family for the 
   Emmanuel Christian School Library 

   Summer Reading Programme   
Family Name: ______________________________ 

 Child(ren) 

Name:________________________________________ 2022  Class _______ 

 
Name:_______________________________________    2022 Class _______ 

 
Name:_______________________________________    2022 Class _______ 

 
Name:_______________________________________   2022 Class _______ 

 
Name:_______________________________________   2022 Class _______ 

 
Yes, our family would like to borrow up to 10 books per child, 
from the  Library 

Yes, I will provide a strong bag with sturdy handles to 
carry the books to and from school 

Yes, I will take responsibility to care for the books and return   
them in good condition by the end of the first week of Term 1 
2023 

Yes, I understand that I will be charged if a book is lost or  
damaged 

Signed: _________________________       Date:_____________ 

 

Contact email/mobile:  _____________________________________ 
 

Please return to the Library by Friday 2nd December 2022 
 

Nicki Davison  
nicki@emmanuelchristian.school.nz  


